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The United States congratulates President Pahor on his re-election as
President of the Republic of Slovenia. Slovenia is a close U.S. partner and
NATO Ally, and we value the contributions Slovenia makes to regional and
global peace and stability.

We appreciate President Pahor’s work to strengthen the U.S.-Slovenian
relationship and, during his second term, look forward to deepening our
already close cooperation on security, economic, and people-to-people ties
between our two countries.
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